
Cote, Alex 

From: Joyce Mastro <j|mastro@maine.rr.com> 

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 6:25 PM 
To: SLG 

Subject: LD2101 An Act To Strengthen Shoreland Zoning Enforcement 

This nlessage originates from outside the Mlailie Legislature. 

The Maine Legislature: 
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I have been a resident of Raymond (ME) for over fifty years. Although I do not have lake front property, I am 
concerned about keeping our lakes clean and free from pollution for all who live or visit the Lakes Region. I 

also 

have a business here and my customers come from all over to enjoy our clean lakes. We need to have 
enforcement 

for strengthening shoreline codes. Now is the time to do just that by passing LD2l0l. 

Thanks you, 

Joyce Mastro 
Hole In The Wall Studioworks 
I544 Roosevelt Trail (Rt. 302) 
Raymond, ME 04071 
(207) 655-4952 
wwwholeinthewallgallery.net
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